
FCRSPA Fall Luncheon 
October 12, 2021 

Lewiston Volunteer Fire Department 
 
 

Kathy Campagnoli, president, welcomed all to the luncheon: 

• Thanked all the Lewistown ladies for fixing the food.  

• Also, a big thanks went to Dorothy Lowman for the 
pumpkin center pieces as door prizes. 

• Photos were taken by Owen Paugh from Oakdale High 
School 

• Marsha Wise updated all on membership with 3 new 
members (Stacey Hiltner, Mary Ann Franck, Diane Tracey) 

 
Bill Price led the pledge and prayer. 
 
Guest speaker was Joe Maddalon, representing AMBA.  This 
program provides insurance and discount benefits, if you join, 
through our MRSPA membership. 
 
Sharon Rectanus 
Secretary 
 
 
 


